
October 21, 2022

TransPacific Services Update - EC5:
Reinstatement of Savannah Port Call

Dear Valued Customers,

This is to provide update to the Schedule Recovery Measures that were in place on TransPacific
Service EC5.  As outlined below, a number of changes were previously implemented on this string in
order to properly recover schedule integrity.

We are pleased to announce that the bypass of the Port of Savannah on EC5 is scheduled to
conclude. The graph below details the first EC5 voyage that will again include Savannah in its US
East Coast rotation.

At this time, there is no change to the Omission of Halifax Westbound call, or the addition of New
York (Westbound) Call on EC5. We will provide further updates on these changes as more information
becomes available.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE!

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.


